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16th September 2022 
 
Dear Squirrels and Hedgehog Parents  
 
Today your child has been given a letter outlining how to access the Collins Big Cat ebooks which we are 
using to provide decodable books to read at home.  Your child will be allocated a new book on Fridays, after 
the children have focused on this book in school.  
 
In the front cover of each book are the words and sounds we have focussed on and we would like you to 
practise with your child when reading.   
 
Below is a copy of the letter with information on how to access and navigate the books.  Your child’s letter 
will include their personal log in details.  Please email us if you do not receive this.  
 
We have found that some search engines will not open the Book Library. If you are having difficulties, use 
Google Chrome. We are also aware that access via Samsung phones is under development.   If you have 
difficulties accessing the online books, please contact the school office. It is important that children are 
reading at least 5 times per week so please do let us know any difficulties.  
 
https://ebooks.collinsopenpage.com/  
 
I hope you all successfully access your book. Your children are very excited to share this with you! 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
Mrs Dear 
Headteacher 
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